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Tuesday 21st, May 2024 
 
Spring Bank Holiday Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
It has been another successful term for all members of Griffin Class. Well done to the Year Six for completing SATs 
with confidence and enthusiasm – you were amazing. A big thanks to the Year Five for their encouragement and 
continuing hard work. 
 
Next term, we will not have one single topic. We will study a number of smaller projects spread over the course of 
the term. We will also be going swimming every Thursday, spending two nights away on our residential at Adventure 
Plus as well as preparing for our summer production. It will be a very busy time for us all. 
 
Topic homework this half term is based around designing an item for the school or classroom using ICT. This term we 
have been using Tinkercad to produce 3D models and shapes. Following on from this, we would like you to design a 
3D model of an item that would be useful to use in the classroom or in school. For example, a new book corner, a 
desk tidy, chairs or even sports equipment. You can produce it using Tinkercad or another 3D modelling programme 
if you prefer. If this is a problem, you can sketch a design out and label it. We look forward to seeing your amazing 
ideas. 
 
Our class link is: QUV-HN9-BA2 and you all have an individual log in. 
 
Spelling homework has been posted on Dojo as normal. 
 
All homework is due in on the first day back in school – Monday 3rd June, 2024. We will then incorporate this as part 
of our topic display in class. 
 
We hope you have an enjoyable holiday. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Griffin Team. 


